
 

 

December 2024 

 

Dear Families 

 

For our Spring Curriculum and Coffee events, which will take place in in January, please see below for the 
upcoming dates. 

Come and join the class teachers to say hello, to have a coffee and a chat whilst asking any questions you 
may have. 

The teachers will also talk to you about the curriculum being taught and share with you how you can 
support from home. 

These informal meetings are for adults only and will take place in a classroom and coffee will be served 
too. 

• Monday 13th January – Year 2 at 2.30pm 

• Tuesday 14th January – Reception at 2.30pm 

• Wednesday 15th January – Year 4 at 2.30pm – corrected time 

• Wednesday 22nd January – Year 1 at 9.00am 

• Wednesday 22nd January – Year 3 at 2.30pm 

To book please click on the link below: 

https://forms.office.com/e/wMFSsD88Us  

Kind regards 

 

Rebecca Turner 
Head Teacher 

  

 

https://forms.office.com/e/wMFSsD88Us

